18th Quattor Workshop

Tuesday, 30 September 2014

Discussion (10:30 - 13:15)

| time [id] title | presenter |
|-------------------------------|------------------|
| 10:30 [10] Update on Releases | ADAMS, James |
| 11:15 [0] UGent status report | DE WEIRDT, Stijn |
| 12:20 [1] Quattor EL7 status | DE WEIRDT, Stijn |

Discussion (14:30 - 16:30)

| time [id] title | presenter |
|---|-------------------|
| 14:30 [8] OpenNebula Integration | WAEGEMAN, Kenneth |
| 15:00 [2] moving forward with metaconfig and TT | DE WEIRDT, Stijn |
| 15:45 [9] panc | LOOMIS, Cal |

Discussion: Discussion (17:00 - 18:00)

| time [id] title | presenter |
|--|-------------------|
| 17:00 [4] Template Library: Status and Future Directions | Mr JOUVIN, Michel |

Wednesday, 1 October 2014

Discussion: Discussion (10:30 - 13:15)

| time [id] title | presenter |
|---|----------------------|
| 10:30 [6] Documentation and Communication | |
| 11:15 [5] Quattor inside Containers and Chroots | LAHIFF, Andrew David |
| 12:15 [7] Main Issues and Next Milestones | |

Discussion: Discussion (14:40 - 16:00)

| time [id] title | presenter |
|---|-----------|
| 14:40 [14] Release: Issues and Milestones | |